
NOTICE 

Temporary Road Closure on Main Street in South Mountain 

Thursday July 13, 2017 2:00 pm to 9:00 pm 

Join us for a celebration of community and Canada’s 150th birthday. The 

Township of North Dundas will be hosting a series of dinners in July and August. 

Join your Council and neighbours for food, live entertainment, and fun, as we 

close a section of a main street, set-up tables and chairs, and enjoy a summer 

event that is not to be missed! Our next event will be held in South Mountain. 

– A section of Main Street in South Mountain will be closed to host residents and 

guests for live entertainment and the option to purchase Canadian themed food 

such as poutine, beef on a bun and otter tails 

– There will also be a cash bar and refreshments available for purchase 

– Tables and chairs will be set-up in the middle of the street 

– The event will take place from 5:30pm till 8:00pm.  

Thursday, July 13th: South Mountain – MAIN ST. from Scott St. to Mill St. —  

Band: Hillbilly Highway 

The Road Closure is highlighted in RED and the Detour Route is highlighted in GREEN 

in the below map. The Road Closures will be in effect from 2:00pm till 9:00pm on 

Thursday, July 13th.  

 

Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience this road closure may cause. 
If you should require any additional information, please contact: 

The Township of North Dundas 
613-774-2105 
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